Neah-Kah-Nie High School
é" {J 24705 Hwy 101 N.
gt sy Rockaway Beach, OR 97136

Office: 503-355-2272 Fax: 503-355-8200

April 22, 2025

Dear Heller Foundation,

On behalf of Neah-Kah-Nie High School and our entire community, we extend our deepest
gratitude for your generous donation of an AED. This life-saving equipment will be located at
our football field and track, a location that serves a diverse and significant portion of our
population.

This field is not only home to our high school and middle school athletic programs, including
football, cross country and track and field, but it also provides a space for physical education
classes for both levels. Beyond the school day, the field is a central gathering place for
numerous community events, enriching the lives of our residents.

Your contribution significantly enhances the safety and preparedness of our facility. Knowing
that an AED is readily available provides a sense of security and peace of mind for our
students, athletes, coaches, staff, families, and community members. In the event of a sudden
cardiac arrest, this equipment can be the difference between life and death.

We are incredibly grateful for your commitment to the well-being of our community and your
investment in the health and safety of our students. Your support will have a profound and
lasting impact on Neah-Kah-Nie High School.

Sincerely,

Ryan Keefauver

Associate Principal/Athletic Director
Neah-Kah-Nie High School
Rockaway Beach, Or

503-355-3556

ryankee@nknsd.org



